

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

1st March 2018

Telephone: 0151 625 6993
Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents of children in the choir,



For the Mulan rehearsal next Monday (5th March) Mrs Keenan would like to see:

Olivia Kerr Nicole Mellor Grace Stanger Sebastian Tomlin Halle Brown Harriet Andrews Ava Maxwell Mia Jones Isabella Hackett Annabelle Moore

In order to simplify collection arrangements for parents as necessary; any child is very welcome to attend any rehearsal, even if it is not their specific week, should they wish to.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher







